From: Brian DeLacey

To: <u>Carol Ann Desiderio</u>; <u>Lisa M. Cagno</u>

Subject: Additional Public comment #350-23, Council Rule on Video Recording

Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 3:59:38 PM

Dear City Council,

The Proposed 2023 Council Comments section 54.07 provides guidelines for decisions of the public body to "make a recording of its meeting as determined by the Council President or Committee Chair ..."

This language is ambiguous and appears as though it could conflict with a recent Determination of the Attorney General Office (OML 2023-156) which involves Malden.

Respectfully, Brian DeLacey 1 Earl Street, Malden, MA bdelacey@gmail.com

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.